
Nathan Stringer - He or she is back 

  
Last sighting was 03/02/13 and today 26/02/13 saw him or her back again looks like the same one. This Koala and 
others are in danger with the proposed high way route near Pine Tree Rd Broadwater. 
Regards and Concern 
Geoff Whitehouse. 
PH 

 
 

From:    Geoffrey Whitehouse <sandygeoff@me.com>
To:    <info@friendsofthekoala.org>
Date:    26/02/2013 3:22 PM
Subject:   He or she is back
CC:    <cthomson@skm.com.au>, <sue.higginson@edonsw.org.au>, <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>
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